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IAM/COMMUTEAIR NEGOTIATIONS SURVEY 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers:  
 

Your IAMAW District Lodge 142 leadership team has prepared a survey for the membership at CommuteAir. Your participation 

in this survey is one of the most effective ways to communicate your needs and desires to your DL 142 Negotiations Committee 
and is vital for your negotiating team during the collective bargaining process. This is a way for you, the member, to get involved 

with the negotiation of your collective bargaining agreement.  
 

The QR code and link below will take you to the survey for the upcoming 2023 CommuteAir Negotiations.   

 

 
 
https://iamaw.checkboxonline.com/CommuteAirBargSurvey2023 

 

Your negotiating team strongly urges everyone to complete the survey prior to May 3, 2023, in order that we may compile the 
results in a timely manner and begin the process of negotiations on schedule. Our goal is to bring back to our membership the best 

Tentative Agreement for you to vote on.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Shop Stewards and/or General Chairs. We appreciate your support 

through these next steps, and we will keep you updated every step of the way. With best wishes we remain 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

Jesse Wilson 

General Chair 
 

 
JMC/JW/td  

  

  
 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory   
        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory   

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator   

        DL 142 Executive Board  
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